
From: Poirier, Marcelo
Sent: 8/14/2012 3:59:16 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Contact information 

Meredith,

It actually looks like Matthew will be covering Resolution 4520 after all. I relayed your comments in support of 
the contracts to him.

Apologies for the confusion.

Thanks,

Marcelo

Marcelo L. Poirier 
Legal and Policy Advisor 
Office of Commissioner Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Tel. (415) 703-2913 
Email: mpo@cpuc.ca.gov

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, attorney work 
product and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2012 10:48 AM 
To: Poirier, Marcelo 
Subject: Contact Information

Marcelo,

My contact information is below.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-973-2868 (office) 
415-828-5765 (mobile)
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.com/about/company/privacv/customer/
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